Tlingit-Haida Enrollment
Deadline on Bacemhqr 31

Owen D. Morken, Bureau of mmndu:lu;dnd

Indian Affairs, Juneau Area
Director, reminded Tlingit
and Haida Indians of the
:wdmg enrollment dead-
ine

Morken, in his announce-
ment, revealed that although
requests for applications
exceed 17,000, there may be
some iIndividual claimants
who have neglected to file
their applications.

line was June 30, 1967;
was extended to December
31, 1967, at the .request of

The Tlingit and Haida case
is still before the Court of
Claims for evaluation pro-
ceedings and an announce-
ment on the valuation is ex-
pected in the near future.



